
 
All BTech CSE/IT  6th Sem of both GEU and GEHU are hereby informed that there 
will be a group shuffling test on Feb 7th, 2022, Monday. The test will be the final test 
to shuffle students in placement groups for purpose of placement preparation. 
Students should note that their placement interviews start in the 7th semester and 
considering that almost one and half year offline classes could not be held due to the 
pandemic situation, which necessities a rigorous placement preparation. 
 
Test Details are as follows: 
Date: Feb 7, 2022 
Time: 5:00PM – 7:00PM 
Duration: 2 Hours 
Location: Take from home (HackerEarth test link will be emailed to you 12 hours 
before the test scheduled) 
Test Format: 4 Programming ques (C, C++, Java are allowed). 
Note: 

1. Stay away from cheating and copying codes as this is nothing to do with 
grades but it is an opportunity to assess yourself and put yourself in the right 
group for training. 

2. The date and time of the test is final and cannot be changed in any 
circumstances. 

 

For any queries now you can contact CEC members of GEU and GEHU. 

 


